
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     
 11th May 2018                                                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                              

Dear Parent/Carer                    

 

 
SATs Week  

Please do not make any appointments during the school day next week. Please ensure the 

children get plenty of sleep and eat a good healthy breakfast to set them on the road to 

success. Good luck to all our Year 6 children. Miss Oxenham and Mr Wilson will be in class from 

8am with a special SATs breakfast and last minute preparation before the tests start. 

  
 

Bike Raffle! 

All next week after school and during Sports Day - there will be a wonderful opportunity to 

win a superb bike! 

The school has received a kind donation of a brand new bike, which for the price of £1 you 

could win. All proceeds from the raffle will go to FOSS, and therefore back into the school. 

Please support this fantastic competition and support the children. 

 

 
Sports Day 

Hopefully the sun will shine for the above event on Friday 18th May. Picnic lunch at 11.30 

followed by activities at 12.15. Please send your child to school with sun cream,sun hat and 

full P.E. Kit. 

 

 

 
Sponsored Abseil 

Cora Penhaligon who is a student at Richard Lander and a sibling of two of our pupils is taking 

part in a sponsored abseil to raise funds for a work experience trip to Uganda. 

If you would like to donate please go the address below. 

www.gofundme.com 

 

 

 



Reminders 

 
Photo Consent 

Every child will have brought home a photo permission letter for completion. These need to 

be completed and returned for a professional photographer to take photos of your child. 

Failure to return will result in your child not being included in any photos taken by an 

external photographer. 

 
Phonics Screening Change of Date 

Unfortunately the date has had to be changed at short notice. Year 1 parents are now invited 

to attend at 3.15 on Tuesday 15th May for information on the above. 

 

 Camps 

Full payment for camps need to paid before the camps take place as we have to pay in 

advance. Your co-operation would be most appreciated. Any more questions re camp please 

call at the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

                                               

Monday 14th May                                                SATs Week Year 6 

Monday 21st May                                                SATs Week Year 2 

Friday 18th May                                                 Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd May                                              Class Photos 

Monday 28th May -1st June                                 Half term 

Monday 4th June                                                School Closed 

Wednesday 6th -7th June                                   Year 2 Camp 

Monday 11th -13th June                                       Year 3 Camp 

Monday 18th-22nd June                                       Year 4, 5 & 6 Camp 

Friday 20th July                                                 Last day of Summer Term 1.30pm Finish 

 

       Attendance 

Class 1         95.6% 

Class 2         96.7%  

Class 3         96.5%  

Class 4         98.1%  

Class 5         98.7%  


